
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING  

 

Extra envelopes and prayer guides for the Annie Armstrong Easter   

Offering are in the Narthex.  Please support our North American       

missionaries with your prayers and contributions.  Our goal this year   

is $2,500. 

 

HELP THE EASTER BUNNY...AND YOUTH MISSIONS IN THE PROCESS 

 

Make your Easter basket filling task easier and tastier this year by  

purchasing home made Easter eggs from the WMU. We will be taking 

orders for either peanut butter or butter cream eggs on March 24, 31 

and April 7 after church, in the old fellowship hall. The eggs will be only 

a $5 donation unless you would like them personalized with a name at 

just $1 more. You may pick up your delicious purchases on April 14. 

We appreciate all the ways you help us advance the Kingdom through 

Missions. All proceeds will go to our Youth Mission Fund. For questions 

or to place orders please see Sharon or any WMU member. God bless 

you! 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

If you are missing a blue compact umbrella, please contact the Church 

Secretary. 

 

THANK YOU  

 

Thank you all for your prayers and visits after Buddy’s accident and 

resultant broken wrist.  Your cards and phone calls during his recovery 

were a blessing for both of us.  We have been blessed with a          

wonderful, caring Church family and we appreciate each and every 

one of you.  There is still some healing needed and we covet your   

prayers as the process continues.  God Bless you all!    

 

Buddy and Ann Hogge 

 
 

NEW MEMBERS 

 

Please welcome the following new members: 

 

Susan Mongold                                 (804) 695-7534 

7357 Hoefork Lane                           

Gloucester Point, VA 23062             Joined 1/13/2019 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

Don & Gail Mongold                          (804) 693-4968 

4440 Old Squaw Lane 

Gloucester, VA 23061                       Joined 1/13/2019 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

Robbie English                                   (804) 693-4676 

3958 Hickory Fork Road 

Gloucester, VA 23061                       Joined  2/17/2019 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

Gene & Ann Smith                             Gene—(804) 815-5245 

5867 Crany Creek Drive                    Ann—(804) 725-6096 

Gloucester, VA 23061                       Joined  3/10/2019 
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